
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 27th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 2 reached their 100 class credit reward! For their treat we would like to take them to Cuckoos 

Hollow and visit the Spider Park while we are there. The reward will take place on Wednesday 3rd 

July 2019 during the morning.  We will return to school for lunch. 

 

As this trip is covered under the ‘local walks’ permission that all parents/carers have already 

signed, there is no need to request permission.   

 

Children will need to wear school uniform and to bring a raincoat.  Your child will need to wear 

sensible footwear (comfortable school shoes).  Depending on the weather conditions on the day, if 

hot please apply an all-day sun cream before your child comes to school and send in a sun hat for 

your child to wear. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L Burnham/Mrs M Richardson  Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teachers     Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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